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12th September 2025 

Here is our new look weekly dates and reminders flyer. Our first 
monthly newsletter will come to you on the 26th September. 

SCHOOL DIARY 

Next Week… 
Thursday 18th September Harvest Festival in the morning at both schools 

(Children only) 

Please bring a tin or packet of food, we 

will package this up and it will all go to 

Stonepillow 

Looking ahead… 

Sunday 21st September Harvest Festival Sunday Church Service  

@ St Giles (Yrs 1 & 2 singing) 

Everyone welcome. Years 1 & 2 please 

return your permission slips asap. 

Tuesday 23rd September Football session for Years 5 & 6 at Petworth 

School 

 

Initial information has been emailed to 

the Football club this week  

Thursday 25th September FGD AGM at the Cricketers, Duncton @ 7pm Everyone welcome 

Friday 26th September Macmillan Coffee Morning from 8.40am in 

Graffham School Hall 

More details to follow 

Tuesday 30th September  Football session for Years 3 & 4 at Petworth 

School 

Initial information has been emailed to 

the Football club this week 

Wednesday 1st October Perform 4 All Drama Workshop – Castles, 

Knights & Princesses at Graffham  

 

Monday 13th October Girls Football session at Petworth Initial information has been emailed to 

the Football club this week 

Wednesday 22nd & 

Thursday 23rd October 

Parents Evening at both schools More details to follow. 

Thursday 23rd October Open Day for Prospective Parents at Graffham 

School  

Please help spread the word to any 

family/friends who may be interested 

• New Dates/Additions are in GREEN. 
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Notices and Reminders  
• Harvest Festival at St Giles on 21st Sept (Years 1 & 2) – please return your permission slips by 

Monday 

• New French After School club starting at Graffham on Wednesdays after half term – please 

email the office if you are interested in a place for your child 

•  FGD’s weekly Cake Raffle – We are looking for a couple of volunteers to help sell raffle 

tickets before school at Graffham on a Friday morning. To find out more or to put your name 

down, then please come and see us in the school office  

• Please can you ensure that all children’s items are labelled. 

• Can all children bring a coat into school everyday. 
 

CAKE RAFFLE 
 

 

 

At Graffham, we had this delicious homemade sponge cake which was baked by 

Harry’s Mum - thank you Georgie! 

 

A big well done to Henry T who was today’s lucky winner! 

 

 

At Duncton we had Millionaire’s shortbread made by Leo’s Mum Kerry.. we 

have heard about these at Graffham and how delicious they are.  

 

Our lucky winner today is Alice, enjoy them over the weekend        

     


